Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSHIEID)

From: ipfd221@optonline.net

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2011 1:36 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)

Subject: 221 - NIOSH Regulatory Agenda for updating 42 CFR Part 84 Comments
Name

Edward Madden

Organization
Island Park Fire Department

Email
ipfd22l1@optonline.net

Address

440 Long Beach Road
Island Park, NY 11558
usa

Comments

As small Village fire department with a limited tax base, it would be finacially benefical
for us to be able to use SCBA cylinders from vendors other than the SCBA companies. SCBA
companies charge twicw as much as these after market vendors and threaten to void the SCBA
warranties if you do purchase after market bottles. This amounts to blackmail. We need to
have an open market so we can effectively protect our fireefighters and at the same time
protect our taxpayers from increased tax burdens for these unfair pricing from SCBA vendors.

Thank You
Ed Madden
Chief
IPFD




